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ADDENDUM #4 

July 16, 2018 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR REGIONAL BIOSOLIDS FACILITY 

NAUGATUCK, CONNECTICUT 

 

Response to Questions 

 

1. Our company hereby respectfully requests a time extension to August 16th 

to respond to the Phase I RFP due to the amount of information that is 

being processed and compiled for our response.   Your consideration on 

this matter will be greatly appreciated.  The request is granted.   The due date 

for submitting Phase I Proposals is hereby extended to August 16, 2018, 3PM 

Local Time.  In addition, the final date for submitting questions to the Borough for 

this RFP is extended to July 31, 2018.   


